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RefWorks Bibliographic Management Service Training Sessions
Any library employees (students or staff) are invited to attend these RefWorks training sessions which will be offered 
on the following dates:

Wednesday, September 17 in Jones Library, Room 105
10:15 am - 11:45 am
2:00 pm - 3:30 pm
5:30 pm - 7:00 pm 

Thursday, September 18 in Jones Library, Room 105
9:30 am - 11:00 am
2:00 pm - 3:30 pm
5:30 pm - 7:00 pm 

Faculty and Staff sign up at the Professional and Organizational Development Web site, and students can sign up 
by contacting Darlene Youts (254.710.2115).  For more information on RefWorks, go to: 

http://www.baylor.edu/lib/electrres/refworks.

Latest Electronic Resources Currently Available Online
Since the beginning of January, the Baylor Libraries have acquired a wide 
variety of new electronic resources. All of these resources are listed in 
BearCat and most of them are in the electronic resources database. However, 
if you want to see – what’s new – you can find a complete list of the new 
resources under the “Books, Articles and More” menu on the Libraries’
website.

New Copyright Website
Baylor’s current copyright usage policy has not been changed since 1992 and reflects a highly restrictive 

perspective on the usage of copyrighted materials in an academic environment. Consequently, a committee of 11 
faculty and staff (Sandy Bennett, Carson Mencken, Billie Peterson-Lugo (Chair), Kit Riehl, Doug Rogers, Greg 
Speegle, Jeff Steely, David Swenson, Sha Towers, Joseph White and Randy Woodruff) worked throughout the 
spring semester to develop a draft for a more appropriate policy. Since the usage of copyrighted material in an 
academic environment university is often complicated and subjective, a complementary website was also 
developed to provide guidance for common copyright usage issues, with the copyright@baylor.edu e-mail address 
available for less common questions. This new copyright site is now active. 

During the fall, the draft of the copyright usage policy (and website) will undergo review by a variety of 
constituencies, including the Dean’s Council, the Faculty Senate, Staff Council, Student Government, Graduate 
Student Association and others – giving these groups an opportunity to provide feedback before it goes to the 
Executive Council for final approval.

A link to the copyright site is available from the “Research Help” menu on the library website. Please familiarize 
yourself with this site, make use of it when appropriate and send questions or comments to copyright@baylor.edu. 

Don’t Forget!

Birthday Day is 

NEXT Tuesday!

http://www.baylor.edu/pod/
mailto:darlene_youts@baylor.edu
http://www.baylor.edu/lib/electrres/refworks
https://www1.baylor.edu/ERD/Search/Search.aspx
http://www.baylor.edu/lib/index.php?id=48978
http://www.baylor.edu/content/services/document.php?id=42363
mailto:copyright@baylor.edu
http://www.baylor.edu/content/services/document.php/69466.pdf
http://www.baylor.edu/copyright



